VImlm 4411 West Olive Avenue, Burbank, California 91505-4219  (818) 840-1700

June 21, 1999

To Whom It May Concern:
RE:  Letter of Recommendation for Randy Winter
We have used Mr. Wimer's services for several of our engineering projects and have

found him and his staff to be courteous, conscientious and above all fair in his pricing
and work ethics. We will use his services again in the future for engineering projects.

Bob DeSena .
Director of Facilities



